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Friday 24th March 2023 
 
 
Dear parents, grandparents & friends of SJB, 
 
In order to mark the 50th Anniversary of St. John the Baptist Primary School, we are 
working on a special celebratory booklet and presentation. 
 
We know that many of you have fond memories of the school over the years that you 
would like to share.  
 
We are making an appeal for any old photographs, newspaper clippings or other 
information that you have in your possession that we could include in our booklet and 
presentation. 
 
Please leave whatever you have into the school office in an envelope with your name, 
address and details of the contents.  
 
If you have any queries or have other memories or information you think could be 
included in our publications, please contact the school on 028 90 614546 and ask to speak 
to Mr Donnelly or Mrs. Maguire.  
 
Alternatively, email the school at:  info@stjohnthebaptistps.belfast.ni.sch.uk 
 
We will scan whatever we receive and return original copies to you. We can assure you 
that anything submitted will be treated with care and returned promptly. 
 
We look forward with interest to receiving and publishing your contributions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Chris Donnelly 
Catherine Maguire  
 

mailto:info@stjohnthebaptistps.belfast.sch.ni
mailto:info@stjohnthebaptistps.belfast.ni.sch.uk

